
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR MAKING 
 

 
THE BOROUGH OF HERTSMERE (THE CROSSPATH, RADLETT) 
(DISABLED PERSONS PARKING PLACES) (No.8) ORDER 2016 

 
THE BOROUGH OF HERTSMERE (VARIOUS ROADS, BOREHAMWOOD) 

(DISABLED PERSONS PARKING PLACES) (No.9) ORDER 2016 
 

 

Hertsmere Borough Council has made Traffic Orders to introduce new disabled persons 
parking places in parts of Borehamwood and Radlett as specified in the Schedules to the 
above mentioned Orders. 
 
The proposals are considered necessary for the purpose of relieving or preventing congestion 
and in particular to assist and enable blue badge holders to park close to their home and to 
enable the disabled persons parking places to be legally enforced.     
 
All of the proposed measures have been subject to consultation with the Police, Fire & 
Rescue, Ambulance, FTA, RHA, District Councillors, Hertfordshire Highways Area Office and 
local residents. 
 

 

Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 
17th November 2016 
 


